
New Business 

Submitted by: Councillor Aylard 

Submission Date: February 29, 2024

Subject Matter: Traffic Consolidation Study 

Consideration Date: March 14, 2024

Whereas, the Town of Erin's 2024 Budget allocated $100k for a Traffic 
Consolidation Study and this study should be considered as a high priority 
project;  

And whereas, this study is intended to improve the safety and livability of our 
community by managing the safe and efficient movement of traffic flow, whether 
by vehicle, bike or foot;  

And whereas, it is essential that a proactive stance be taken to ensure that 
future development is planned to ensure the safety and quality of life for our 
residents.  

And whereas, the Traffic Consolidation Study is expected to identify traffic 
management improvements to address traffic concerns related to:

1. Road safety for all users, families, seniors, school children, pedestrians     
and cyclists. 

2. Expected motor vehicle volumes from a consolidated perspective.

3. Excessive speeding. 

Therefore, be it resolved that Council direct Administration to expedite a report 
analyzing the options for fast-tracking the Traffic Consolidation Study before any 
further development files are presented to Council. 


